NGC LANDSCAPE DESIGN COURSE 4
OCTOBER 23, 24 2020

Welcome Students!

We are so happy to be preparing for Course 4, the final for many of you, in the
Series of NGC Landscape Design. The events in 2020 have created a “new
normal” for all of us. As an example of this is presenting this Course 4 to you
virtually via ZOOM!

This means you will be prepared to “go online” and download “ZO0OM” onto
your computer, iPad, or whatever you choose to view the presentation.

We understand, for some, this requirement sounds daunting! We will be sending
specific information about how to get “hooked up” when we get closer to Oct. 23,
24! There will be a “practice” a few days before the class so we can be sure
everyone is “ready!” We will all figure it out together.

It is going to take patience, and a positive attitude to get this done. | assure you.
Your “Committee” members are dedicated to assisting you on your journey to
completing or “refreshing” your Landscape Design Certification!

Please find your “Student Study” packet enclosed with this cover letter. Your
instructors have prepared outlines for each lecture. Please print the outlines
and use them for notes during the class.

After reviewing the attached material, if you have any questions or comments
please direct them to me at vbwilliamson47@gmail.com and | will attempt to
get answers for you.

We will be sending out more specific information in the next few weeks.

It will be like being in a classroom in the “comfort” of your own home!
This is the “Future” people!! Embrace it to enrich your life!

Thank you for your dedication!

Sincerely,

Vicki Williamson



